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Antonia Hover

From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Wednesday, August 28, 2019 3:57 PM
To: Kristen Simmons
Subject: RE: 20180214

Thank you for the confirmation.  Per your request below, we have updated the document description 
for DN 08453-2019 to read, “[St. Johns River Estates] - Copy of letter dated 7/16/19 from ENG/Watts 
to St. Johns River Estates/Middlebrooks advising that after reviewing 6/14/19 response to staff’s 
1/4/19 deficiency letter, the application is still deficient; requesting corrections to listed deficiencies 
be submitted no later than 8/16/19; with attached response.” 
 
 
From: Kristen Simmons  
Sent: Wednesday, August 28, 2019 2:34 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: RE: 20180214 
 
yes 
 
From: Dorothy Menasco  
Sent: Wednesday, August 28, 2019 1:45 PM 
To: Kristen Simmons 
Subject: RE: 20180214 
 
Hi Kristen, 
 
Are you are referring to DN 08453-2019? 
 
From: Kristen Simmons  
Sent: Wednesday, August 28, 2019 1:27 PM 
To: CLK - Documents & Case Management 
Subject: 20180214 
 
Please change the description for the document submitted on 8/27/19. It is actually the applicant’s response to staff’s 
deficiency letter, it is just behind staff’s letter.  
 
Thank you 
 
Kristen Simmons 
Senior Attorney 
Office of the General Counsel  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.  
Tallahassee, FL  32399-0850 
(850) 413-6175 
ksimmons@psc.state.fl.us 
 




